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Happy New Year to all of our Members! 

     

We are very excited about all of the changes that are occurring with our Club this year.   Most of you are 

already aware that we have started the Harbor Club expansion.  If you have not already seen it, the 

construction fences are up and many of our storage spaces and external buildings have been removed.  The 

freezer has been moved into the kitchen, the kitchen’s dry food storage area has been moved into the 

Lakeview room, and other areas of the club may soon be used for additional storage.  We are trying our 

best to accommodate the demands of construction while keeping our club functional and looking neat and 

tidy, but it doesn’t look great from the outside and probably won’t for the next 6 months or so.  That is 

why we, as a Board, are writing you this quick email.   

     

Our Harbor Club has been on the uptrend for the last couple of years.  By all accounts, we are doing better 

for our members in both food quality and customer service.  Additionally,  we have increased our member 

revenue and outside event revenue which has significantly helped the profitability of our club.  However, 

because of our construction, our 2019 outside revenue, such as weddings, could be substantially 

reduced.  The Board is exploring all avenues for continued profitability during what we expect to be a 

challenging year.  With that in mind,  we are asking all members to help where they can.  Please consider 

the Harbor Club FIRST when looking to dine out, order take out, or even have drinks with friends.  In a 

nutshell, we need our members to use our Club as much as possible!  If each member could visit the Club 

or purchase take out from the club once MORE per month , it would make a significant difference.   
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At the end of 2018, we had approximately 500 members. We can all agree that our Harbor Club was not 

big enough and not configured properly to accommodate all of our members’ varied expectations. We 

strongly believe that our expansion will add greatly to every member’s enjoyment and satisfaction of our 

Club. In the interim, there will be growing pains.  Your continued support will make a difference in 

getting through this year of change. 

  

Thanks for taking the time to read this email and committing to utilizing our Club more often.  

Your Board of Directors 

yourboard@fawnlakecc.com 
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